
From: David Newman
To: Laurel Evans
Subject: County Road Commission
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 5:11:59 PM

Dear Laurel,

Due to the pandemic, I ask that you have my letter read out loud at
tomorrow's County Board meeting.

County Board Commissioners,

Please consider appointing future Commissioners to the Road Commission
Board. The Road Comm. needs professional  people on the Board to make
good decisions for the citizens of Leelanau County. This can only happen
if future members are chosen that have the expertise to contribute to
sound policy making decisions. As you can see by the recent resignation
of 2 Managers and a long time Clerk, things are not going well there. 
Commissioner's who are seated by popular vote, are not always the best
for the job.

Sincerely,

David Newman

1625 S. Lake Leelanau Dr.
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